
US Army Corps 
of Engineers 
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ANCHORAGE 
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CEPOA-RD 
Post Office Box 6898 
JBER, Alaska 99506-0898 

PUBLIC NOTICE DATE:   September 30, 2024 

EXPIRATION DATE:  October 31, 2024 

REFERENCE NUMBER:   POA-2024-00143 

WATERWAY:  Unnamed tributary to 
Cook Inlet 

***PUBLIC NOTICE EXTENSION*** 

On September 30, 2024, the Alaska District U.S. Army Corps of Engineers published a 
public notice for Department of the Army (DA) file number POA-2024-00143, unnamed 
tributary to Cook Inlet, for a DA permit application from Eric Schall, to discharge up to 
8,926 cubic yards of fill into 1.6 acres of wetlands and 0.01-acre below the ordinary high 
water mark (OHWM) of an unnamed tributary to the Cook Inlet, in order to construct a 
Waste Treatment System for the disposal of municipal treated wastewater.. The project 
site is located within Section 13, T. 17 N., R. 1 W., Seward Meridian; USGS Quad Map 
Anchorage C-7; Latitude 61.5634º N., Longitude 149.3745º W.; in Wasilla, Alaska. 

The comment period for the referenced public notice is hereby extended for an 
additional 15 days, from October 15, 2024 to October 31, 2024 

All other information contained in the previous notice (enclosed) remains the same. 
Please bring this announcement to the attention of anyone you know who is or may be 
interested. 

All other information contained in the previous notice remains the same. Please bring 
this announcement to the attention of anyone you know who is or may be interested.  

 Public Notice 
 of Application 
 for Permit



Please contact Leah Barrett at (907) 753-2760, or by email at 
leah.barrett@usace.army.mil if further information is desired concerning this notice. 
 
 
 
 
 District Engineer 
 U.S. Army, Corps of Engineers 
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